
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Hi Eric, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Monday, March 27, 2017 1:25 PM 
Eric Wooten 
Greg Fogleman; Sakina Deas; Catherine Beard; Keino Young; Stephanie Cuello; Lee Eng 
Tan 
RE: Docket title revision requests 

Per your request below, the title for Docket 170056 has been updated to change LEC to ILEC. Thank 
you for providing the correction. 

Dorothy 

From: Eric Wooten 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 10:10 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Greg Fogleman; Sakina Deas; catherine Beard; Keino Young; Stephanie Cuello; Lee Eng Tan 
Subject: Docket title revision request ··· 

Good morning, Dorothy, 

Please change Docket 170056-TX title from 

Request for approval of name change on LEC Certificate No. 23 from Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 

Telecom/Quincy Telephone to Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom. 

to 

Request for approval of name change on ILEC Certificate No. 23 from Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS 
Telecom/Quincy Telephone to Quincy Telephone Company d/b/a TDS Telecom. 

Thank you very much, 

Eric 
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Eric Wooten I Public Utility Analyst 

Office of Telecommunications 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Tel : (850) 413-6546 
Fax: (850) 4 13-6547 
E-mail: ewooten@psc.state.tl.us 

Please note: 
Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications 

to or from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public 
records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 

Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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